
 3012 
 Hot Lunch 
 
The school district will make a hot lunch program available to students.  The cost of 
the service will be determined by the board of education so as to make the program 
as nearly self-supporting as possible.  With board approval, the district may contract 
with a private company or corporation for the management and/or provision of the 
program.   
 
The district will notify the families with children attending school of the current 
guidelines for free or reduced-price school meals.  A copy of the complete 
regulations and procedures regarding reduced-price and free meals shall be 
available in the office of the superintendent. 
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